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Disclaimer of Liability  
For information documents available from this site, the Maryland Department of 
Health & Mental Hygiene does not warrant or assume any legal liability or 

responsibility for the accuracy, completeness, or usefulness of any information, 
apparatus, product, or process disclosed.  The information contained in this website 

is being made available as a public service by the Office of Controlled Substances 
(OCSA), which is under the auspices of the Office of Provider Engagement and 

Regulation (OPER).  The website verification information is supplied from registration 
application data required and verified by the OCSA/OPER for Controlled Dangerous 

Substances (CDS) permit registration/certification purposes; and the information is 
derived directly from the OCSA/OPER license database which is updated daily.  The 

OCSA’s/OPER website is considered a primary source for this data, which is the same 
information the OCSA/OPER provides through other means, such as email, phone, 

fax, or postal mail.  The information is true and complete to the best of the 
OCSA’s/OPER knowledge.  The presence of an individual licensee on the web site 

does not in any way constitute an endorsement by the OCSA/OPER or the protection 

by DDC of interests of those accessing this web site.  The OCSA/OPER shall not be 
liable for any decision made or action taken in reliance on information posted on this 

website, and for questions about information provided therein, please contact the 
OCSA/OPER directly.  

 

 


